
From: Pepper, James [James.Pepper@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2016 12:16 PM 

To: Ross, Chuck; Schmalz, Tim; Schwartz, Thea 

CC: Leland, Jim 

Subject: RE: hemp sampling and testing protocols DRAFT  

 

 
These look good to me. I’d like to share the Law Enforcement section only with David Cahill from the 
State’s Attorney Assn and John Treadwell from the AG’s office.  
 
As to inviting an advisory group to review, I don’t think that is necessary at this point. Certainly prior to 
and during the official rulemaking we should seek broad public input.   
 

From: Ross, Chuck  
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2016 6:13 PM 
To: Schmalz, Tim <Tim.Schmalz@vermont.gov>; Pepper, James <James.Pepper@vermont.gov>; 
Schwartz, Thea <thea.schwartz@vermont.gov> 
Cc: Leland, Jim <Jim.Leland@vermont.gov> 
Subject: RE: hemp sampling and testing protocols DRAFT  
 
Did a quick look see and will do more later.   
 
One question… do we need to invite in an advisory group to help us construct protocols so we have 
input before we go public in case we overlook something 
 

From: Schmalz, Tim  
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2016 3:20 PM 
To: Pepper, James <James.Pepper@vermont.gov>; Schwartz, Thea <thea.schwartz@vermont.gov> 
Cc: Ross, Chuck <Chuck.Ross@vermont.gov>; Leland, Jim <Jim.Leland@vermont.gov> 
Subject: hemp sampling and testing protocols DRAFT  
 
 
Attached is a Draft Hemp testing protocol for review and comment.   
 
Lots of room for improvement and amendment, for certain.   
 
Timothy F. Schmalz 

Plant Industry Section Chief / State Plant Pathologist 

116 State Street 

Montpelier, VT 05620 

Office (802) 279-2090/Fax (802) 828-1410 

tim.schmalz@vermont.gov 

agriculture.vermont.gov 
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